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Jinder Ubhi

From: Martin Watts 
Sent: 28 February 2018 21:58
To: Londonplan
Cc: chris rose; linda graham; martin watts
Subject: draft London Plan consultation

Dear Consultation Team 

my name is;  

Martin Watts 

my post code is; 

I am writing to respond to the draft London Plan consultation. I am pleased that the draft recognises the importance of green spaces but policies need to be 
stronger to give them adequate protection, in particular: 

Protecting the Green Belt requires stronger enforcement. 

your comments would be apprciated 

Kind Regards    

 martin 
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yours sincerely, 

martin watts|  
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